
CALLING ALL READERS!! 

SUMMER AR INFORMATION NEW HOURS!! 

Don't be caught in a summer slump! Get out some fun summer books and read!   

This summer St. Susanna School will continue the tradition of opening the 

computer lab for AR testing for any student entering grades 2-8.   

Due to several summer maintenance projects we have had to adjust our 

schedule this year! We will have the computer lab open every Thursday 

afternoon but only on 2 Tuesday mornings.  Please take note of the hours 

below. We will begin our summer hours on Thursday, June 7 and continue 

through Thursday, July 26.  Hours are:  

 Thursdays from 3:30 pm - 6:00 pm -  6/7, 6/14, 6/21, 6/28, 7/5, 7/12, 

7/19, 7/26  

 Tuesday, June 26 from 9:00 am-12:00 pm 

 Tuesday, July 10 from 9:00 am-12:00 pm 

Testing is in the computer lab.  Please enter the school through the 5th street 

door marked D-4. (This is the door where bus riders enter every morning). 

Please park along the school building.  DO NOT PARK IN THE DANCE 

STUDIO PARKING LOT. 

Students entering grades 4-8 will have a required summer reading 

assignments.  Assignment information will be posted on Option C and at 

www.stsusannaschool.org on June 1. 

There will be a selection of books for students if you are looking for books to 

read.  Set a goal and start reading today! 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me at 

cunninghamt@stsusanna.org  . I will be checking email throughout the summer. 

 

~Mrs. Terri Cunningham 
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